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Pentecost 

This Sunday is Pentecost which marks the end of the season of Easter.  It 
will be 50 days since the resurrection of Jesus. At Pentecost, the Holy 
Spirit came and filled the followers of Jesus with the gifts of wisdom, un-
derstanding, right judgement, courage, knowledge, reverence and won-
der. These gifts empower and enable us to give witness to Jesus Christ. 
The colour of Pentecost is red. Our Parish will celebrate Pentecost on 
Sunday at the 9:30am Mass and we will celebrate as a school at Mon-
day’s assembly. 

 COME, HOLY SPIRIT, 

 FILL THE HEARTS OF YOUR FAITHFUL 

 AND KINDLE IN THEM THE FIRE OF YOUR LOVE 

 SEND FORTH YOUR SPIRIT AND THEY SHALL BE CREATED 

 AND YOU SHALL RENEW THE FACE OF THE EARTH 

 LET US PRAY: 

 O GOD, WHO INSTRUCTED THE HEARTS OF THE FAITHFUL BY THE LIGHT OF THE HOLY SPIRIT, 

 GRANT US IN THE SAME SPIRIT TO BE TRULY WISE AND EVER REJOICING IN HIS CONSOLATION. 

 THROUGH CHRIST, OUR LORD 

 AMEN. 

Dear Parents,  
 
  ‘It takes a village to raise a child’ African Proverb 
 
Last Friday our school community and our mothers were well celebrated at the Mother’s Day Luncheon.  This day 

is a very important day for Heathcote as it enables friends to come together to share in fellowship, and for our stu-

dents and teachers to perform while at the same time allowing our very hard working and energetic Parents and 

Friends committee to work as a team to raise important funds for our school. 
But most importantly, it is a day to celebrate our Mothers, Grandmothers and Great Grandmothers.  Our school is a 

vibrant place when we look at those who care for the children we have enrolled.  Generational support from sisters, 

parents, Grandparents and Great Grandparents is a quality of our school. I take my hat off to those who work so 

hard to ensure that each of our students is cared for, nurtured and safe. 
 
Our parent community is one that looks out for each other and is very respectful of each others needs.  I see this 

when a child or parent is in need and others come to their assistance.  This really builds a healthy community. 
 
Such support must be constructive and hope filled for each person. The ability to see a situation and see the good in 

it is where, as a community, we should aim to be. We can then overcome any issues through the positivity that such 

a proactive attitude can bring. 
 
I am heartened by how the staff at Holy Rosary is supported by parents. There are times when phone calls are made 

or interviews arranged where important conversations are had and I have to say that parents have been very appre-

ciative of how our staff have been so active in communicating between school and home. 
To have our parent community ‘shoulder to shoulder’ with the teachers will ensure a successful experience for the 

children in our care. 



NAPLAN:   Our  Grade 3 and 5 children this week par ticipated in the NAPLAN testing. This data is only one 

part of the assessment that informs our teaching here at Holy Rosary.  Our staff collect information about your child 

consistently throughout the year and use this to plan for each individual. 
 
UNIFORM:   It is tremendous to see so many of our  Holy Rosary children in their  full Winter  uniform.  
Fiona Bradshaw will have the uniform shop open for business on Friday mornings between 8.45am - 9.15am if you 

require any items.   Please ensure all items are named as our lost property basket is beginning to fill. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Paul Dullard 
Principal 

TERM 2 DATES FOR 2016 

  May  
  Saturday 18th  - Farmers Market 
  Friday 27th  - Pupil Free Day  
   
 

Class Masses - Parents welcome to a�end 
 

Once again over the course of the year, each class will join St Mary’s Parish community for a morning mass in our 

School chapel. We welcome all parents to a�end with their son or daughter on their scheduled date. Below is a list 

of Classes a�ending Mass this term. 
 

Thursday 19th May - Class Mass in Chapel @ 9:00am (F/1) 

Monday 23rd May - Our Lady Help of Chris�ans Whole School Mass @ 9.30am 

Thursday 26th May - Class Mass in Chapel @ 9:00am (1/2) 

Thursday 2nd June - Class Mass in Chapel @ 9:00am (3/4A) 

Friday 3rd June - First Friday Mass - Whole School @11:30am in the Church 

Thursday 9th June - Class Mass in Chapel @ 9:00am (5/6) 

Thursday 16th June - Class Mass in Chapel @ 9:00am (3/4B) 

Thursday 23rd June - Class Mass in Chapel @ 9:00am (F/1) 
 

We place great emphasis on these visits, worshiping together strengthens and professes our faith developing an 

even closer rela4onship with our local parish community. 
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LOST     
Size 8 windcheater belonging to Gracie-Jade Dingwall.   

Gracie’s name is clearly marked inside under the em-

blem.   If found, please return to the office 

Need a cleaner     
Call Dianne on 0427 332 387 

Not afraid of hard work 
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ANZAC DAY 
We have received a letter of thanks from Mr. John 

McClure, Secretary of the Heathcote RSL congratulat-

ing the students who rose to the challenge of reading 

sections of ANZAC Requiem this year at the Monday 

holiday service.  The Sub-Branch Committee recognizes 

the challenge to school students in reading aloud into a 

microphone clearly and steadily in front of a large num-

ber of people at this annual occasion. 

CROSS COUNTRY 
Good luck to the below students who are running in 

the district Cross Country at the Bendigo race course 

today.  We hope they all run well and we are very 

proud of them all for competing.   
 
 Grace Anderson- 8 year old    
 Ryan Foster- 9 year old 
 Caleb Tobin- 9 year old   
  
 Brock Cassidy- 9 year old 
 Ava Harris- 9 year old     
 Sophie Scoble- 9 year old  
 Jesse Bruce- 10 year old   
  
 Thomas Johnson- 10 year old 
 Nicole Foster- 10 year old    
 Lucynda Jaroslawski- 10 year old 
 Telani Bibby- 10 year old    
 Seth Creevey- 11 year old 
 Alice Tobin- 11 year old   
  
 Monique Scoble- 11 year old 
 Riley Bruce- 12 year old   
  
 Zavia Roberts- 12 year old 
 Gabe Bradshaw- 12 year old     
 Eve Beedle- 12 year old 
 Mikhaela Scoble- 12 year old 
 

CHILDREN’S CHATTER MATTERS  
 

Children’s Chatter Matters! 
Play a game of Odd one Out with 

your child.  

Say three things and have your 

child tell you which word is the 

odd word out e.g. boat, ship, house – house. An 

extension of this is to ask the students why it 

doesn’t belong. 



You are invited to join present and past colleagues, school children, parishioners and friends of 

Mrs Joan Short 

as she completes 38 years of dedicated service to Holy Rosary School, Heathcote. 
 

On Monday 23rd May, we will celebrate Mass at 9.30am  
at St Mary’s Help of Christian’s Church - 61 Ebden St, Heathcote  

 

The Mass will be followed by a morning tea at  
Holy Rosary School, O’Dee Centre. 

 

Come along to celebrate the Eucharist with us and join the community for a cuppa afterwards. 
A fitting celebration for a life of dedication to the vocation of education. 

 

For those who are unable to make the Mass and Morning Tea, there will be an assembly at the school  
at 2.30pm on the afternoon of Monday 23rd May when presentations will be made to Mrs Short. 

 

All are welcome to attend. 
 

For more information please contact Kate Hamilton on 5433 2057 (Monday and Tuesday) 
or khamilton@hrheathcote.catholic.edu.au 

  Holy Rosary School Heathcote 
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Consent forms will be available to have your child seen 
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LEARNING CONVERSATIONS   
TUESDAY, 24th May (3:30-6.00pm) &  
THURSDAY, 26th May (3:30-7:30pm) 

 
Learning Conversations will be taking place 

on Tuesday, 24th May (3.30pm-6.00pm) 

and Thursday, 26th May (3.30pm-7.30pm).  

Each child is expected to attend a Learning 

Conversation with a parent/guardian.  The 

duration of each Learning Conversation will 

be 15 mins. 
 
Please indicate the time slot that you would 

prefer for your Learning Conversation and 

return it to your child’s classroom teacher as 

soon as possible.  We will do our best to ac-

commodate your request of allocating your 

child a time within your selected time slot 

and communicate this with you soon. 

 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………. 
 
Class: …………………………….. 
 
 
Your preferred Learning Conversation time: 
   (please circle one only) 
 
Tuesday, 24th May 
 
3.30-4.30pm  4.30-5.30pm  5.30-6.30pm 
 
 
Thursday, 26th May 
 
3.30-4.30pm  4.30-5.30pm  5.30-6.00pm 
     (Staff dinner break will be from 6.00-6.30pm) 
 
6.30-7.30pm 
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CANTEEN  :  Friday, 20th May, 2016 

NAME:   
 
……………………………………………………… 
 
CLASSROOM:   ………I wish to order ………serve/s 
 

  Spaghetti Bolognaise   F 
   

 
 
Please return order & money in an envelope   
to your classroom by Wednesday, 18th May 

 

 
NO LATE ORDERS ACCEPTED 

 

Cost:      $3.00 PER SERVE 

 
CANTEEN  :  Friday, 20th May, 2016 

NAME:   
 
……………………………………………………… 
 
CLASSROOM:   ………I wish to order ………serve/s 
 

  Spaghetti Bolognaise   F 

   
 
 

Please return order & money in an envelope   
to your classroom by Wednesday, 18th May 

 

N
E

W
S

L
E

T
T

E
R

   N
o
 . 1

3
  1

2
th

 M
a
y
, 2

0
1
6 

 
CANTEEN  :  Friday, 20th May, 2016 

NAME:   
 
……………………………………………………… 
 
CLASSROOM:   ………I wish to order ………serve/s 
 

  Spaghetti Bolognaise   F 
   

 
 
Please return order & money in an envelope   
to your classroom by Wednesday, 18th May 

 

 
NO LATE ORDERS ACCEPTED 

 

 
CANTEEN  :  Friday, 20th May, 2016 

NAME:   
 
……………………………………………………… 
 
CLASSROOM:   ………I wish to order ………serve/s 
 

  Spaghetti Bolognaise   F 

   
 
 

Please return order & money in an envelope   
to your classroom by Wednesday, 18th May 

 

Cost:      $3.00 PER SERVE 

Cost:      $3.00 PER SERVE 

Cost:      $3.00 PER SERVE 


